[ ]
G M f I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
byaoogle

Fwd: Residence Inn - Application for Entertainment License
1 message

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Fri, Aug 16, 2019 at 10:58 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna, here is Brian's recommendation for residence in for agenda

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Date: Fri, Aug 16, 2019, 10:41 AM

Subject: Re: Residence Inn - Application for Entertainment License
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

After review we would recommend that the BOS, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve this
request for an Entertainment License for the Marriott Residence Inn located at 1 Superior Drive Natick. | would like to
offer and recommend adding a stipulation to the license itself that states something along the lines that "this license does
not extend to either of the exterior patios" so that there is no debate that entertainment is not allowed outside the building
even though the patios are part of the premise.

Respectfully submitted,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Thu, Aug 15, 2019 at 4:33 PM Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian. | don't think Donna sent this to you. Can we have a recommendation?

Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant
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13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
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